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Autumn 

Begins 

Sept. 
22nd 
Hang on! 

Cooler 

Weather 

Is 

Coming! 

Next Master Gardener Meeting 

SEPTEMBER 13th 

Potluck 6:00, Meeting 6:30 



 
 
 

                     

Dill Hughes, extension agent, Deena Trimble, president, Dr. Natalie Bumgarner, 

coordinator of Master Gardeners across Tennessee, Richard Harris, secretary, 

Donna Richards, treasurer, Melanie Edwards, vice president, Larry Heidcamp, 

public relations, Annette Wakefield, vice president. 

                 



 
 
 

WELCOME TO THE INTERNS!! 

The August meeting with the interns was a great success with 35 attending.  

Thanks to all who helped with setup, food, door prizes, etc.  Each intern was 

assigned a mentor that evening.  Hopefully the club member will stay in touch 

with the assigned intern, informing them of meetings, sitting with them at 

meetings, introducing them to others and making sure they feel connected.  If you 

want to participate in this program and were not able to attend, please contact 

Kathie Wilson for further directions. (kwf@southportforge.com) 

 

                 

THE MASTER GARDENER BOOTH AT THE MAURY COUNTY FAIR 

Was a great success, thanks to many of you. Thanks to Melanie, Kathie, Deena 
and Jane Ann for the setup and to many of you for bringing objects to display.  
We received many compliments, gave away seeds, brochures, and a door 
prize, and collected the names of many people who requested more 
information about classes for next year.  Thanks to Kathie Wilson for 
donating the gardening gift that was given away.  And special thanks to all of 
you who braved the heat to work at the booth.  We appreciate your help. 
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Please plan to attend our next meeting on Tuesday, September 13th, at the Maury 

Co. Senior Citizen’s Bldg. at 6:00 pm for potluck, and 6:30 for the meeting. Our 

speaker will be one of our members, CYNTHIA KILLETS, a past president of Master 

Gardeners.  

 

 

 

At our next meeting, Cynthia 

Killets will present the topic 

of “The Importance of 

Flowers in the 1700’s,” a class 

she teaches each year at the 

Polk Home.  She has 

requested that everyone 

bring a small bouquet of 

flowers for a hands on 

activity. 


